Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Tindale-Oliver & Associates, Inc. - Tampa
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Seven announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 10, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Hillsborough County Public Schools Raymond O. Shelton Administrative Center 901 E. Kennedy Boulevard, Tampa, FL 33602
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: SR 60/KENNEDY BOULEVARD & JACKSON STREET RESURFACING
FROM WEST OF BREVARD AVENUE TO MERIDIAN AVENUE
FDOT DISTRICT SEVEN | FPID: 434841-1 & 436491-1
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend and participate in a public workshop regarding the upcoming resurfacing projects and additional proposed improvements to SR 60/Kennedy Boulevard and Jackson Street from west of Brevard Avenue to Meridian Avenue in Tampa, Florida (Financial Project Number 434841-1 and 436491-1).

The planned improvements include the following features:
• Resurfacing of approximately 1.3 miles of SR 60/Kennedy Boulevard and Jackson Street
• Pedestrian safety improvements at various intersections
• New traffic signal with pedestrian crossing at the intersection of SR 60/Jackson Street and Governor Street
• Construction of a two-way protected bike lane (a.k.a. “cycle track”)
• Adjustments to the number of travel lanes and available on-street parking at select locations
• Upgrading sidewalks and curb ramps to comply with ADA standards
• Minor drainage improvements
This meeting will provide property and business owners, interested citizens, and organizations the opportunity to review project information and comment on the proposed improvements. 
There will be no formal presentation however, project aerials and graphic exhibits will be on display for review and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project and answer questions. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: For more information, please visit the project website at www.tampabaytrafficsafety.com/SR60Resurfacing or Tana Johnston-Schultz, P.E. Design Project Manager at (813)975-6266 or by email at tana.schultz@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Chris Speese, Public Involvement Coordinator at (813)975-6405 or by email to: christopher.speese@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
